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Hi,
I like the idea of the DRS. I well remember taking turns with my sister when we were kids in the 70's

collecting glass bottles to get the deposit cash. I scavenged boitles from everywhere!

I think we need to really incentivise the return of plastic water bottles as they're so commonly used, and
they're ready (o recycle when the contents are gone, unlike aluminium cans. For this reason I think they
should get a higher rate than other items, so if the base rate is €0.20, maybe they should be €0.30 or even
€0.40.
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